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Tammy Lepage

From: Dugas, Natalie (MTO) <Natalie.Dugas@ontario.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 2:48 PM

To: Tammy Lepage; Elaine Gunnell

Cc: Riche, Carla (MTO)

Subject: FW: Zoning Amendment Z-16-02

Attachments: ZoningAmend_Z-16-02_2016-12-30.pdf

Good afternoon Tammy,  
 
As a follow-up to our discussion by phone, and further review of the properties referenced in the 
attached zoning amendment, I can confirm that these properties are located outside of the Ministry’s 
Permit Control Area. 
 
Therefore, no permits will be required from the MTO. 
 
Please let me know if you require anything additional. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Natalie Dugas 
Corridor Management Officer 
Ministry of Transportation 
New Liskeard Area Office 
PO Box 1390, 704024 Rockley Rd 
New Liskeard, ON  P0J 1P0 
T: 705-647-1802 or 
1-800-720-1120 x 1802 
F: 705-647-4571 
 

From: Riche, Carla (MTO)  

Sent: December-30-16 1:00 PM 
To: clerk@temagami.ca 

Cc: Dugas, Natalie (MTO) 
Subject: Zoning Amendment Z-16-02 

 

Good afternoon Elaine, 

 

Please see attached for the Ministry of Transportation’s comments on the proposed zoning amendment Z-16-02 for 

Kanichee and Net Lake Properties. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Carla Riche 
Corridor Management Planner 
Northeast Region 
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Ministry of Transportation 
447 McKeown Ave, Suite 301 
North Bay, ON, P1B 9S9 
Phone: 705-497-5456 
E-mail: carla.riche@ontario.ca 
  

A Proud Member / Un membre fier   
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